
Memo 
To: City Council 

From: Ryan Dennison, Parks & Recreation Director 

cc: Peter Brixius, City Manager 

Date: 10/21/2021 

Re: Park Entry Signage  

There are several of our parks that currently do not have park entry signage.  The few 

parks (3) that do have signage, are very vintage and, in some cases, dilapidated.  To 

create awareness and modernization for the parks, it is essential that we have park 

entry signage. 

Parks & Recreation recently opened bids for Park Entry Signage.  Three personal 

invitations were sent out as well as being publicly advertised.  There was also a 

mandatory pre-bid meeting held on Monday, October 4th. 

Bud Signs from Grand Junction was the only vendor who was present at the pre bid 

meeting as well as responded to the bid invitation.  They presented two options for the 

project.  An upright style sign with stone around the uprights.  The other option provided 

was an upright style without stone.  The style and design provided by Bud Signs, is very 

similar to the wayfinding signage around town. 

I would recommend Council moving forward with upright style sign without stone in the 

amount of $29,995.  In doing so, we can complete all six-park site locations and the 

Center of Craig facility within budget.  Installation of signage will occur in 2022.  The 

budget amount for this project is $30,000. 
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